
It’s Almost Time!!We are SO EXCITED for you to join the GHP community.
We are busy planning events to help make a smooth and informed transition to GHP where we have,
"Pride & Faith in our Students!"

Parents & Guardians, please mark your calendars with the following dates:

February 22nd, 7:00 pm (Thursday) - PARENT/GUARDIAN INFO NIGHT
Transitioning to Middle School: The leadership team from GHP will be presenting information and answering
frequently asked questions regarding the changes from elementary to middle school experienced by students AND
parents/guardians. Families from ALL schools are welcome and encouraged to attend.

March 19th, 4:00 – 5:30 pm (Tuesday) - COYOTE ACTIVITY CHALLENGE
Just for Grade 5s! An afternoon of activities including games, team builders and more. This GHP student-planned
and lead event showcases the fun of Primeau. Permission slips and details will be available in early-March, online
and sent to feeder schools.

April - Specific date TBD
Follow Up Visit:Mrs. Baker & Mr. Pedersen along with the GHP Grade 6 team will be meeting with the Grade 5s
to answer any further questions and get feedback from them about making next year the best one yet!

May 2nd, 5:00 – 7:00 pm (Thursday) GHP OPEN HOUSE
BRING the family, enjoy a slice of Pizza and come Tour the School. Once again, GHP School Staff is hosting Picnic
in the Park. This is an opportunity to welcome both current and new school families inside the doors of GHP
School.
Meet our School Staff See our School Spaces Check out School Programs Meet our School Council
Our GHP Cheer Academy and School Band will be performing throughout the event.
Boston Pizza will be selling Pizza by the slice and Kona Ice Truck will be selling cool treats!

August 28th & 29th
Full Day Staggered Entry for Grade 6s: Students will attend on one of the two staggered entry days based on last
name. Come and get your schedule, meet your teacher and ease into the year in preparation for the first regular day
of school on August 30th.

Registration for attending GHP School in the 2024-25 school year is available for NEW students to GSACRD
starting January 18th. For current GSACRD students, registration takes place through the PowerSchool
Parent Portal. If you require assistance, our front office staff is more than happy to help, please call us at

780-939-3593

We can't wait to have you join our great school. We have a wonderful community of learners with many programs to
enjoy! Check out some of the awesome stuff that happens at GHP by going to our website
http://www.ghp.gsacrd.ab.ca/ .

Sincerely,

Nicole Baker Lorne Pedersen
Principal Vice-Principal
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